
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3  30 July 2020  Week 2 
 

Welcome back to a new term and a new look newsletter thanks 

to the formatting magic of Ms House. We will be continuing to 

send home a hard copy of our newsletter with the eldest child 

in the family every fortnight as well as uploading it to our 

website and Skoolbag.  

 

Well done to all our students for a very settled return to school. 

At school we will continue with our COVID safe practices of last 

term. These include 

 

 Washing of hands throughout the day with soap and 

water or hand sanitiser 
 

 No visitors to the school site unless they are here on 

essential business or prior arrangement 
 

 Additional professional cleaning throughout the day on 

site 
 

 Parents remaining outside the school gate to drop off 

and pick up their children 
 

 Not sending your child if they are at all unwell 
 

 No fortnightly assemblies 
 

 Semester One Parent/teacher interviews continuing by 

phone 

 

Canteen is back again from this Friday with food preparation 

and delivery adhering to current health advice.  Thank you to 

Lee’arne and the P&C for making this possible. 

 

Stay warm and dry and have a good week 

 

Charmian Cribb 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 3 
 

Wednesday 12 August  

School Photos 
 

Friday 31 July 

Canteen commences 

 

 

 

 

GOULBURN EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

  

Ph: 02 4821 4007 
Email: goulburne-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

School photos will be 

taken on Wednesday 

12 August 2020. 
 
 

All students will need to 

wear their full winter 

uniform for the photos. 
 

Envelopes for sibling 

photo orders are 

available at the school 

office. 
 

Please return all order 

envelopes to the office 

as soon as possible.  If 

paying cash, please 

enclose the correct 

money as these 

envelopes are not 

opened by school staff. 
 
 

Online payments are 

available at 

www.theschoolphotog

rapher.com.au 
 

Respect          Responsibility          Resilience 
 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/
http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 3 WEEK 1 ASSEMBLY AWARD RECIPIENTS 

K/1J 

Cooper Sturgiss 

1/2F 

Riley Woodberry 

1/2P 

Sophie Sargent 

Wyatt Carlyon Violet Gray Jacob Crawford 

Molly Mammone Mackenzie Evans Sofia Zecevic 

Thomas Martin Teddy Sargent Mieka Stevenson 
 

3/4M 

Lucy Reardon 

3/4S 

Ruby Hunter 

5/6G 

Joe Stewart-Richardson 

Archer Miller Madison Anable Payton Piovesan 

Charlee Hill Benji Harding Hannah Garner 

Ella Sharman Lachlan Pearman Charlie Humphries 

Max Mammone Vincent Barton Brodie Scholfield 

Taylah Blowes Layla McIntosh Lachlan Noble 
 

5/6R 
Bow Barton   Heidi Sharman   Lily Martin     

Alice Curry    Alex Harmer        Lily Blowes 

Education Week this year will be a little different than in 

previous years. Usually we would be making our final 

preparations for our GCOPS Concerts and open 

classrooms! 
 

The theme for Education Week this year is ‘Learning 

Together’ and next week students will be involved in a 

range of fun activities in our K-6 peer groups. 
 

Keep an eye out for the next newsletter to find out what 

we got up to! 

ENROLMENTS FOR KINDERGARTEN 2021 
 

Kindergarten enrolments are now being taken for children who live in the Goulburn East zone and will 
turn 5 years old before 31st July 2021. Enrolment forms are available from the Office.  
 

To finalise your child’s enrolment you will need to bring along: 

 A completed enrolment form 

 Your child’s Birth Certificate 

 Your child’s  immunization certificate (available from Medicare) 

 Proof of address eg electricity bill,  rental agreement etc 
 

Please bring along the original documents - these will be photocopied for inclusion in your child’s record 
card.   
Kindergarten orientation days are planned for term 4 but may change due to COVID-19 
 

Session 1:  Wednesday 28 October 2020 from 12:15pm to 1:45pm 
Session 2:  Wednesday 4 November 2020 from 12:15pm to 1:45pm 
Session 3:  Wednesday 11 November 2020 from 12:15pm to 3:00pm 
Session 4:  Wednesday 18 November 2020 from 12:15pm to 3:00pm   
 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dunsborough.wa.edu.au%2Findex.php%3Foption%3Dcom_k2%26view%3Ditem%26id%3D632%3Athe-first-day-at-dunsborough-primary-school&psig=AOvVaw26MhvJ4l51n3gbdT17zaOO&ust=1595988636890000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKj1w7jv7uoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1J Holiday Writing 
 

These holidays were a little bit different! In K/1J we loved hearing about what everyone got 

up to and completed some amazing writing. Well done K/1J, keep up the wonderful work!  

 



 

 

Littlescribe Mini-Writing Festival 
 

Littlescribe is a program that offers students the unique opportunity to connect online and 

work with respected and well-loved Australian authors. Each day a new author and 

sometimes an illustrator will share their tips on how to be an effective writer. Students have 

been engaging in ‘Zoom’ writing workshops with the author of the day.  It is a fantastic 

opportunity for our students to be inspired, motivated and supported by famous 

Australian authors and illustrators in the comfort of their own classroom.  
 

Some of the authors and illustrators who have committed to being a part of this program 

are: Andrew Daddo, Jackie French, Thomas Mayor, Wendy Orr, Stephen Michael King, 

Oliver Phommavanh, James Foley, Lisa Nicol and Kristin Darell. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftaurusmarketing.com.au%2Fnew-client-announcement-littlescribe%2F&psig=AOvVaw3fZWJyapZbybQ90GPROEah&ust=1595985639270000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjZkbDk7uoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sport Equipment 
 

The year 6 2019 gift to the school arrived late last term. This gift included; soccer goal nets 

for the playground, pop up goals, a portable basketball net, portable tennis nets, tennis 

racquets, soccer balls, touch footy balls, frisbees, bats for cricket and tee ball, vortexes 

and my favourite, rubber chickens. 
 

Thank you 2019 year 6, the school loves your gift.  Mrs Robinson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Peer Support 
 

All students will be starting Peer Support sessions every second Thursday. Students will be 

using a new module, Speaking Up, which focusses on anti-bullying. In the first session the 

students will have the opportunity to think about the different types of bullying and what 

their own experiences of bullying has been. You might like to ask your child about Peer 

Support and what strategies were spoken about. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

Semester 2 2020 Enrolments are now open and courses are updated daily. 

For further information go to: 
https://www.tafensw.edu.au/search?q=&radius=1&geoexpansion=false&latlong=-

34.74816,149.704754&locationName=Goulburn 
 

If you have any questions regarding courses on offer please contact the 

Customer Contact Centre on 131 601 

https://www.tafensw.edu.au/search?q=&radius=1&geoexpansion=false&latlong=-34.74816,149.704754&locationName=Goulburn
https://www.tafensw.edu.au/search?q=&radius=1&geoexpansion=false&latlong=-34.74816,149.704754&locationName=Goulburn

